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ULTRALIGHT OPERATIONS IN THE VICINITY 

OF THE PLACENCIA AIRSTRIP 

 

 All aircraft operators are hereby informed of the operation of an ultralight aircraft which 

will operate in the vicinity of the Placencia Airstrip. This ultralight (flying boat) will operate 

under the following conditions: 

 

 

1. have two-way radio communication equipment on frequency 122.8 MHz; 

 

2. except for departures or arrivals from point of origin (1.7 nm south of the 

Placencia Airstrip), operations will be conducted outside of a 3 nm radius from 

the Placencia Airstrip; 

 

3. avoid overflights of all populated areas; 

 

4. operate not above 800 feet Above Ground Level; 

 

5. use callsign “FLYING BOAT” 

 

6. operations are to be conducted between sunrise and sunset and in Visual 

Meteorological Conditions. 

 

 

The Air Traffic Control Tower at the Philip S. W. Goldson International Airport is to be 

informed of any irregularity noted which may pose a hazard to air navigation. The telephone 

number is 225-2153. 
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